
 

An Important Message from 

The Texas Health and Human Services Commission (HHSC)  

 

Hurricane Beryl Guidance from the State Board of Pharmacy 

 

On Monday, July 8, Hurricane Beryl made landfall on the Texas coast and caused 
significant damage and flooding in numerous counties, forcing many to evacuate to 
temporary locations. The Texas State Board of Pharmacy issued information regarding 
emergency procedures, including the authorization for pharmacists in Texas to dispense up 
to a 30-day supply of medication (other than a Schedule II controlled substance) for people 
affected in the counties of the disaster area. 

 

Questions?  

Please contact UnitedHealthcare Customer Service at 888-887-9003, 8 a.m.–6 p.m. CT, 
Monday–Friday. 
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